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Rosenberg Corey

From: Stanley Borders <stanleyborders@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 10:25 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Benton county and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A As it takes away the landlords ability to manage 
their property aas they see fit,  while giving greater leverage to the tenant. 


